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We Stand Together Against Racism

Take part in our LGBTQIA+ Survey

In response to a concerning rise in reports of racist behaviour in
our communities, along with a growing fear among migrant

communities, the six councils of Brighton, Clarence, Glenorchy,
Kingborough, Sorell and Hobart came together to take a stand

against racism. The councils worked alongside the Migrant
Resource Centre and Gloo Advertising to develop a dynamic and

innovative awareness campaign.
The campaign calls on all Tasmanians to stand together against
racism; reinforces councils’ united commitment that racism has

no place in our community; and provides practical ways for
individuals to actively combat racism. The campaign is built on

the belief that our communities are stronger as a result of
cultural diversity and that there is a power that comes from our
communities standing together against racism. The campaign

features local community members from each council area who
each make a statement about how they stand up against racism.

We’re looking for people to fill out our LGBTQIA+ Survey!
We’re hoping that people within the community will share their
experience of what it’s like to live, work or visit Glenorchy City.
Scan this QR code to fill out the survey and join our mailing list.

Survey participants will go into a raffle to win a $100 voucher to
spend at Northgate Shopping Centre.

Join our mailing list and we’ll let you know when the survey opens!

www.gcc.tas.gov.au Main Road, Glenorchy

We have welcomed our new Youth
Engagement Officer, Joel Imber!

Joel has had years of experience in youth
work and was previously employed in

similar roles at Bucaan House and Youth
Arc. Joel has a wealth of knowledge and a

variety of skills which will be a fantastic
asset in this space, and we welcome him to

the team.
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Program Spotlight - The RESET Program

Glenorchy City Council will work closely with
Glenorchy high schools to monitor students who
are regularly getting suspended or have a risk of
falling into the cycle of suspension / education

disengagement.
The school will share student and parent

information with the CommUNITY Development
Team with the parents consent.

The CommUNITY Development team will then
offer the student and family support through

local services that already exist.

If you have a suggestion for the Community Development
Team, send us a message! 

Scan the QR Code to the right or click a link below.

www.gcc.tas.gov.au 02 6216 6800

Training Opportunity!

Unlock the right qualification to kickstart your new
career. Asuria - Assured People Services offer

qualifications are designed to be completed in 12
months, with shorter, more flexible terms that fit

seamlessly into your busy life. If you’re living in Hobart,
Asuria can help you transform your life and career

through training and skills- at no cost to you!*
They offer a skillset course, Skillset is a Taster program

designed to give you a hands-on introduction to the
short and engaging course that will help you explore
new opportunities and determine if it's the right path

for you. Perfect for those looking to dip their toes into a
new field with minimal commitment.

To learn more, call or text 0408 698 938
Email: admissions@asuria.com.au

Visit: asuria.com.au/training

**This training is subsidised by the Department of State
Growth, Tasmania under the 2025 Building a Skilled

Workforce -Jobseeker Fund.

https://www.facebook.com/GlenorchyCityCouncilOfficial/
https://au.linkedin.com/company/glenorchy-city-council
https://www.gcc.tas.gov.au/contact-us/

